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On Sunday, March 29, 2020, 

President Trump extended his 
15 day program of  social 
distancing and other 
recommendations until April 30, 
2020.  At presstime, Texas was 
not under a “Shelter in 
Place”order.  Although all of  the 
restrictions imposed by 
Governor Abbott March 13, 
2020, and March 19, 2020, 
remain in place.  These include 
no gatherings of  more than 10 
people, six feet apart and 
limiting restaurants to take-out 
and delivery only.  Schools 
remain closed and nursing 
homes remain locked down. 

With the multiple cases in Tom 
Green County, large grocery 
and big box stores must go to 
one entrance allowing 
monitoring where only 100 
customers may be in the store at 
any one time. 

The Coke County Courthouse 
in Robert Lee and the Justice of  
the Peace office in Bronte are 
closed to the public.  However, 
most of  the offices still have 
employees working and can be 
reached by phone or email.  The 
numbers for these offices are:
County Judge, 453-2641
County Auditor, 453-2922
County Attorney, 453-2712
County Clerk, 453-2631
County Treasurer, 453-2713


